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Hello, Warriors Class of 2028!

This letter contains important advising information and reminders to help you get ready to attend Wisconsin Lutheran College.

SCHEDULE AND TEXTBOOKS: Your fall semester class schedule is enclosed, so please review the courses the 
Registrar has finalized for you. Also pay special attention to the required textbooks for your courses – it’s really 
important to have textbooks and other required materials in hand for the first day of classes. I encourage you to 
watch a video on this topic from Dr. Allison Phillips, our Dean of Student Success (visit youtu.be/q4alSROjEqU  
or use the QR code).

ADVISING AND COL 101: You’ll be here and ready to attend classes in less than six weeks, some athletes even sooner! Your 
assigned academic advisor wants to help you have a great experience, and you’ll be able to meet them during Warrior Orientation 
& Welcome (WOW) Weekend at a COL 101 session. All freshmen are required to take COL 101 (Introduction to College 
Experiences) because the course prepares students for pathways of college success and builds vital relationship with advisors. 

Your advisor is a faculty or student success staff member – your friendly partner on the journey to academic success. Your advisor is 
part of a team that includes the deans, professors, campus pastors, athletic coaches, and student life personnel.

ASK QUESTIONS: You can reach out to your academic advisor at any time. You can also contact or stop in at any of these offices: 
Academic Advising, the Registrar, Student Success Center, Financial Aid, and many others. My advice for your first weeks on 
campus is to not hesitate to reach out for help and to never worry about asking any question. 

Enjoy the remainder of your summer and be safe. We look forward to seeing you on campus soon!

Paul Burmeister
Assistant Dean of Advising
Wisconsin Lutheran College


